
Effective Gas Day January 12, 2024, and continuing until further notice, Perryville Gas Storage  
LLC (“PGS”) may either curtail or not confirm Interruptible Withdrawal nominations under  
Rate Schedules ISS, IPS, ILS, IBS and to firm Customers utilizing Authorized Withdrawal  
Overrun service, in accordance with the terms of Customer’s service agreements and PGS’s  
tariff.  
 
Interruption of service to Interruptible Customers under Rate Schedules ISS, IPS, ILS, and IBS  
and to firm Customers utilizing Authorized Withdrawal Overrun service, shall be based on  
the charges applicable to each Customer for the portion(s) of service subject to interruption,  
with the transaction with the lowest economic value to PGS being interrupted first. Any ties  
shall be interrupted on a pro rata basis according to quantities nominated or scheduled for  
each Customer.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cory Crofton at 281-451-2188 or call the 24-hour  
Scheduling Hotline at 713-350‐2590. 
 


